
 

 

Dear Allanson Street children, parents and carers. 

As you are all aware, since September 2020, Mrs Dingsdale has been acting as 
your Headteacher. 

On Friday, school governors and representatives from St Helens Local Authority 
spent the day interviewing Mrs Dingsdale to determine if she should be offered 
the position on a permanent basis. 

We are therefore very pleased to say that all the interview panel were very 
impressed with Mrs Dingsdale’s communication and leadership skills and offered 
her the job permanently. Gladly, she accepted!! 

I am confident that you will not notice any difference as Mrs Dingsdale takes up 
her role. 

We know that she has a very loyal and hardworking staff and she has talked of 
how the parents and carers at Allanson Street have been very supportive towards 
her. She also talks fondly of the hard work, determination and resilience 
demonstrated by all pupils. 

We, as governors look forward to continuing to work with Mrs Dingsdale and all 
the staff at Allanson Street to make sure that your children eventually leave 
school knowing that they have been educated by some of the most dedicated 
staff who continually encourage your children to be the best that they can be. 

Look after yourselves, and each other. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Lashley 

 


